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● Currently the Crescentview School catchment area is the largest catchment area in the division.
● For the 2023-2024 school year Crescentview School will be at capacity.
● We have applied for portables for Crescentview School for numerous years and have been told that 

we have to access the classroom space from the schools across the division.

● Currently the Crescentview School catchment area is the largest 
catchment area in the division.

● The catchment area for ÉCVS/ÉAMS was larger as a result of 
changes that took place in 2007 when Victoria School and Prince 
Charles School were closed.

● For the 2023-2024 school year Crescentview School will exceed 
its student capacity.

● We have applied for modular classrooms  for École Crescentview 
School and ÉcoleArthur Meighen and have been told that we 
must fully utilize all available classroom space in all schools across 
the division before modular classrooms are considered.





★ Current students at École Crescentview School in grades K, 1, 2 
and 3 will attend their new catchment area school.

★ Transportation will be provided to the new catchment area school 
for the students that attended École Crescentview School.

★ The new school will become the student’s designated school and 
the student will remain at that school.

★ Families will receive a letter informing them of the student’s new 
school.

★ Families will have the opportunity over the next four weeks to see 
the new school and meet the staff at the new school.



★ Current students at École Arthur Meighen School in grades 4,5,6 
and 7 will either attend their new catchment area school or have 
the opportunity to be granted, “School of Choice” and attend 
Crescentview School .

★ Transportation will not be provided to, “School of Choice”, 
Crescentview School.

★ Transportation will be provided to the new catchment area 
school for the students.

★ A letter will be sent home to inform the family of the new school 
and a School of Choice application for those families wishing to 
remain at Crescentview School.

★ For families choosing to attend the new catchment school, that 
school will become the student’s designated school.

★ School of Choice applications must be completed and submitted 
by May 30, 2023.





★ Students that are in the Crescentview School Catchment Area
○ Pick-up and drop-off will be 6th SE off of Queen Ave (Regency 

House)
○ SE Corner of Duke Ave (in front of the Federal 

Courthouse/Former Women’s Gaol)  North Side
★ YQS/FLR Students South of Saskatchewan Ave to 8th Street SW

○ Dufferin Ave (PCI)
★ YQS/FLR Students North of Saskatchewan Avenue from Tupper Street 

to 8 Street NW
○ Dufferin Ave (PCI)

★ Southport pick-up locations will remain the same
★ LVS/NMS Students North of Saskatchewan Ave to Royal Road North

○ 7th Street NE ( 7-11 Playground)
○ Alfred Ave facing East (Firehall)
○ Victoria Ave facing West (Armories)



★ YQS Southport Students
○ Pick-up and drop-off will remain the same.

★ French Immersion Students:
○ Pick-up and drop off will remain the same, times will be 

adjusted accordingly.

Please contact your school principal or the 
division office if you have any questions.
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